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DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS ' RECEIVED
Medical Center NRC

St Louis MO 63125 RE0'ONI i
!

F
.9t. APR 28 AM IO: t 7 |i

In Reply Refer To: '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane

;

Walnut Creek, CA 94596 :

The enclosed correspondence from the West Los Angeles, California VA Medical Center has been'- '

received and is forwarded to your office for processing. If there are questions, please contact the
facility.

Please provide a copy of any correspondence relative to licensing actions for this Medical Center to:

3
Department of Veterans Affairs
Health Physics Programs (11511P)
915 North Grand Blvd.
St. Louis, MO 63106
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Sincerely,

L,$LT f|U

0 ):Dwiba-
@9p% Francis K.11erbig
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Department of MemorandumVeterans Affairs
' Date:

Director (691/115), West Los Angeles VA Medical Centerp,n

suo, Response to Notice of Violation dated 3/15/94

Director /Chie f , Nuclear Medicine Service, VAMC Ann Arbor (111E)g

Please forward to the NRC in Walnut Creek, California, the original

and two copies of the above-referenced subject. The remaining copy
.

is for your files. A pre-addressed envelope is provided for your
convenience.
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